
March 18, 2015 

Portland General Electric Company 
121 SW Salmon Street • Portland, Oregon 97204 
Portland General. com 

Email I US Mail 
puc.filingcenter@state.or.us 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: OPUC Filing Center 
3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE 
P. 0. Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 

Re: UM-1514, PGE's Automated Demand Response (ADR) Pilot 

Commission Order No. 13-059 specifies that PGE's first evaluation of the ADR pilot would be 
completed by April 2015 . Because the evaluation being performed by Itron, Inc. is taking longer 
than anticipated to complete, PGE will need an additional two weeks to review the evaluation 
and prepare a complete report on ADR including our projections for the final year of the pilot 
(2016) . As a result, we request an extension to April 15, 2015 to file the evaluation. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions or require further 
information, please call Alex Tooman at (503) 464-7623 . 

Please direct all formal correspondence, questions, or requests to the following e-mail address: 
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com. 

encls. 
cc: Jason Klotz, OPUC 

Bob Jenks, CUB 
Bradley Van Cleve, ICNU 
Service List: UM 1514 
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